From:
 Thomas Haensly

 To:
 City Council

 Cc:
 Sharon I. Haensly

 Subject:
 Ronald Wastewater

**Date:** Wednesday, May 22, 2013 5:01:41 PM

## Dear Council Members,

Please DO NOT take any definitive action at your May 22, 2013 regarding Ronald Wastewater. With the Governor's signature on SB 5417 just yesterday (May 21), the situation involving Point Wells, Shoreline, Woodway, and Ronald WW just got significantly more complicated. Any definitive action by the Council tonight on this subject would be premature and would be without adequate opportunity for the public to comment because of the late breaking developments in Olympia.

Thank you.

Thomas Haensly Shoreline, WA